
 

Wallington 
High School for Girls 
 HEIRS OF THE PAST, MAKERS OF THE FUTURE 

 

 

 

 

Dear New 7 Bronte, 

 

Welcome to our absolutely amazing house (of course it's amazing)!  

 

There is so much that we would love to tell you! First of all, there's no 

need to worry! This school may seem like a whole new world to you but 

you will know your way around the school off by heart in around 1-2 

weeks. Making friends may also be scary but after you get to know 

everyone, you'll feel like a whole family! 

 

The older girls in the school aren't scary at all either (especially not us!) 

They are all very friendly so there is no need to worry about older 

students. Also, if you do have problems, you are not alone. Please don't 

be afraid to speak out and seek help from your form tutor or other 

teachers! Each house will also receive a Sixth Form prefect who will be 

assigned to your house. 

 

If you are worrying about homework, do not worry about it for a month. 

That's right! No homework for a month! YAY! This means that you will 

only start receiving homework in October. This doesn't mean it's going 

to be easy though! If you are absent, then you should either email your 

teacher or ask your classmates what you missed.  

 

In your form, you will have 2 different types of leaders: a Form Captain 

and a Sports Captain. A Form Captain is responsible for the house and 

makes sure that everyone follows the rules (and that the house have 

fun)! They also has to collect notifications every day from a special tray 

that each year and house has. The Sports Captain needs to choose who 

will participate in events such as inter-houses and  make sure they know 

what to do during the interhouse.  

 

At WHSG, we have a system where teachers give out house points and 

behaviour points. You will receive a house point if you produce work 

with good quality or you behave exceptionally well. However if you 

misbehave, you will receive a behaviour point and all of this will be 

recorded. So make sure that you try your best to behave well during 

school hours (and outside as well)!  

 

Whatever your personality is, whatever you look like, it doesn't matter as 

you are all unique and warmly welcome into WHSG! 

 

P.S Bronte is the house with the most house points and the best 

attendance this year- see if you can keep this up! 

 

See you soon! 

 

Kind regards, 

Nila - Year 7 Bronte From Captain 

Phoebe - Year 7 Bronte Games Captain 

 

 

  


